

## **News From Our Members:**

## Asheville Orthopaedist is Among Renowned Experts at Conference

More than 15,000 orthopaedic surgeons from around the globe attended the recent annual meeting of the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons in Las Vegas. Among the leading orthopaedic practitioners serving as faculty for the conference was Dr. Gordon I. Groh of Blue Ridge Bone & Joint in Asheville. Dr. Groh shared his expertise during a three-hour surgical skills instructional course on reverse shoulder replacement. A board-certified specialist in shoulder, elbow, and hand surgery, Dr. Groh is one of only four orthopaedic surgeons in the U.S. to hold memberships in both American Shoulder and Elbow Surgeons and the American Society for Surgery of the Hand. For more information about Dr. Groh, call Blue Ridge Bone & Joint at 828.258.8800, or visit DrGordonGroh.com.